
I want to go on record of being EXTREMELY OPPOSED to HR 4300. There are circumstances of vague 
language in this Bill that do not have finite terms or are open to interpretaƟon.  The Bill does not cover 
firearms concerning hunƟng, shooƟng ranges, personal protecƟon, or other lawful use.  This is a massive 
violaƟon of my consƟtuƟonal rights “2A”. 

Regards, 

Steven Jay Moe 

Longville, MN 56655 


